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QUESTIONS FOR THE RECORD 
 
 

 TO FROM QUESTION 

1.  Dr. Leasure Chairman Sullivan 
The last time the fire water isolation valves were actually 
operated and how frequently they are supposed to be 
operated. 

2.  Mr. McConnell Board Member Connery Provide a crosswalk of those items that were taken out of 
TRP III that will be invested in other ways. 

3.  Mr. Kacich Board Member Santos 
Provide an estimate of the percentage of special nuclear 
material that sits in certified containers today with no damage 
ratios. 

 
 
Please provide responses to these Questions for the Record, any supplements to or clarifications to testimony, and any additional 
written testimony to the DNFSB by July 7, 2017, when the record for this hearing will be closed.  Please direct the requested 
information to: 
 
James Biggins 
General Counsel 
Executive Secretary for the Hearing 
Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board 
 


